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Growing in Mind, Heart, and spirit 

Calendar 
 

March 21 

6th/7th Grade  

Seder Meal 

 

March 22 

5:00-6:30 

Artists and 

Authors Open 

House in the 

Gym  

 

March 23 

2:10, Stations 

of the Cross 

 Through our Catholic Faith, GROWING IN MIND, HEART, AND SPIRIT TO BECOME LEADERS IN THE WORLD 

Dear Warrior Families, 
 
As I write this newsletter, there is so much to be grateful for and to celebrate with you.  First, let 
me once again express my sincere gratitude for all of the prayers and support during the past 
month.  I have never felt more cared for in my entire life. With your prayers, a loving family, and 
supportive team of teachers, I am happy to share that I have returned to St. Barnabas School.  I 
would like to especially recognize and thank Mr. Ryan Schnarr who pulled double duty so that I 
could be away and heal. Thank you also to the amazing team of teachers, our incredible front 
office, and everyone in the school and parish who did a million different things in my                
absence.  St. Barnabas is truly a family, and I feel blessed to be part of it. 
 
I am happy to share with you today that our Dinner for Warriors 2018 was a huge                     
success!  Because of your generosity, we were able to meet our $50,000 goal! We are so        
incredibly blessed!  Thank you for coming to the event and for supporting our school! With 
these funds, we will be able to update our servers and phase out older SMARTboards for newer 
touchscreen technologies for our classrooms.  If you were there, you know it was an amazing 
night. If you could not attend, mark your calendars now for next year. We will kick off Catholic 
Schools Week with Dinner for Warriors 2019 on Saturday, January 26th.  Thank you again to the 
amazing team that made this year’s event possible, and a special thank you to Mrs.Tara Morse 
who chaired the event. Want to be part of next year’s planning? Please contact Amy Dant at 
amymdant@gmail.com  or Ashley Ripperger at ams1043@yahoo.com.  Thank you Amy and Ash-
ley for being willing to keep the tradition alive! 
 
I am also excited to share that St. Barnabas School was the recipient of a $31,000 Growth and 
Expansion Grant.  This grant will allow us to put 5 Chromebooks in each classroom grades K-5. 
This additional technology will give teachers flexibility with centers/stations.  It will make it     
easier for students to take Accelerated Reader tests. Additionally, technology offers unique    
opportunities for differentiation, so that we can meet student needs in the classroom. So        
exciting! 
 
April 22nd is this year’s ministry fair.  If you have ever thought of being part of PTO or              
volunteering with the parish/school in any way, please stop in.  School Commission Members 
and PTO Volunteers will be available to answer your questions. Please consider giving the gift of 
your time. 
 
Finally, we are grateful that the first round of ISTEP+ is finished.  This year all of our students 
were required to take ISTEP+ online. This was a first for us, but our team worked hard to         
prepare students, and we are confident that they did well.   
 
As you can see, there has been a lot happening around school.  We are truly blessed and all of 
us here are grateful to be part of such an amazing community.   
 
God bless you and our St. Barnabas School, 
Mrs. Maddox, Proud Principal    



MENU 

Monday, March 19 

Scrambled Eggs 

With Bacon 

Bagel/Cream Cheese 

Potatoes 

Fruit Bar 

Tuesday, March 20 

Chicken Sandwich 

Baked Beans 

Fries 

Fruit Bar 

Wednesday, March 21 

Nachos 

Corn Chips 

Taco Meat 

Cheese Sauce 

Fruit Bar 

Thursday, March 22 

Oriental Chicken 

Rice 

Egg Roll 

Fruit Bar 

Friday, March 23 

Pizza 

Garden Salad 

Carrots 

Fruit Bar 

 

Track and Field is still accepting registrations for 3rd through 

8th graders.  Our team has grown to record numbers and we 

would welcome more participants!  Practices begin 3/19.  

Check our website for the   complete schedule and more de-

tails:  https://barnabastrack.weebly.com/ 

Register today at cyoarchindy.org!  

If you interested in coaching or have any questions, please contact Clint 
Meinerding at 317-965-4985 or clintme@yahoo.com. 

WANTED!   

We have a need to revive a Communications Committee for the parish.  If you 

would like to share your knowledge and suggestions to the parish more     

involved in the computer age, please send an email to  bulletin@stbindy.org . 

Authors & Artists Open House  

Thursday, March 22, 2018 

5:00-6:30 in the Gym 

Come out and see your student’s 
writing on display! 

Cookies and punch will be provided! 

Contact Mrs. Chastain at jchastain@stbindy.org with any questions. 

Thank you to PTO and  Men's Club who 
bought 3 new filtered water fountains 
throughout the school.  A huge thank you to 
Mr. Beckham for installing them so quickly.   

mailto:clintme@yahoo.com


Mrs. Lally 

 

High Honors 

Spencer Armstrong 

Lily Bauman 

Molly Feldman 

Ellie Himes 

Eva Hurrle 

William Laker 

Drew Nelson 

Rudy Schoettle 

 

Honors  

James Hatfield 

Josie Lezon 

Addison Marsh 

Carly McCalip 

Mery Na 

Gavin O’Toole 

John Sang 

Laylah Waugh 

Mrs. Wolfley 

 

High Honors 

Lilly Bardonner 

Sylas Coffey 

Joey Evans 

Noah Irwin  

Abby Moll 

 

Honors  

Lily Babb 

Ava Beer 

Joey Blanchard 

Harry Boshears 

Melody Freeman 

Conner Johnson 

Elizabeth McCoy 

Emma McInnes 

Tommy Och 

Eva Spall 

Sam Spindler 

Renae Waugh 

 

Mrs. Wormald 

 

High Honors 

Jacob Blandford 

Sara Cabrera 

Kennady Dougherty 

Rachel Hollcraft  

Claire Nettles 

Mia Nettles 

Maya Skartvedt 

 

Honors  

Henry Adams 

Wes Addington 

Andrew Biltz 

Hunter Boshears 

Matthew Dial 

James Dozier 

Dominick Elsener 

Ella Green  

Eli Miner 

Sam Roeder 

Celia Stanley 

5th Grade Honor Roll 



Mrs. Dearing 

 

High Honors 

Audrey Annee 

Nathan Fikes 

John Gin-Daffron 

Rachel McGaha 

Alyssa O’Connor 

Erin Reilly 

Kate Rittenhouse 

Emma Scheer 

Morgan Vaught 

 

Honors  

Christian Blaser 

Moire Boyle 

Sam Cassiero 

Lucy Cooper 

Jacob Cromer 

Madelyn Endris 

Elijah Rutherford 

Mia Steuer  

Mrs. Schaller 

 

High Honors 

Anita Conn 

Sam Gin-Daffron 

Nathan Hollcraft 

Isha Tandon 

 

Honors  

Madeline Annee 

Charlie Baker 

Josie Bleizeffer 

Nicole Hunt 

Clara Ralston 

Caroline Schilling  

6th Grade Honor Roll 



Mr. Bauman 

 

High Honors 

Anna Dressman 

Elsie Kerr 

Whitney Meinerding 

Ava Nelson 

 

Honors  

Nicholas Bardonner 

Rosie Elsener 

Joey Gadaleta 

Sydney Horton 

Holly Kuzmic 

Clare Oelker   

Mrs. Trumble 

 

High Honors 

Grace Sipe 

 

Honors  

Kaylee Heidelberger 

Jordan Hendricks 

Abbey Hofmann 

Cameron Jones 

Noah Kunz 

Mira Sparks 

Aron Suiaung 

Micah Waugh 

Abby Willis  

Mrs. Watson 

 

High Honors 

Jon Barrick 

Morgan Beaupre 

Andrew Dial 

Zane Kale 

Nina Saran 

Hannah Tyler 

 

Honors  

Annie Bauman  

Connor Kellams 

Emma Loebig 

Mary Schaefer 

Megan Sinovic 

Luke Skartvedt 

Lucy Spindler 

7th Grade Honor Roll 



Mrs. Bossu 

 

High Honors 

Olivia Koleszar 

 

Honors  

Allyson Biltz 

Samantha Cardis 

Michael Hegwood 

Cecelia Kramer 

Nick McCarry 

Logan McInnes 

Sophia Saran 

Jugaad Singh 

Mr. Kidwell 

 

High Honors 

Annemarie Bryans 

John Hammerschmitt 

Becca McGaha 

Vinni Mina 

Daniel O’Connor  

 

Honors  

Julia Blandford 

Matthew Hurrle 

Sarah Lezon 

Joey Milto 

Alex Moll 

Will Morse 

Maddy Nelson  

Mrs. Lozano 

 

High Honors 

Katherine Evans 

Emily Gramman 

Tabitha Meinerding 

Jack Rittenhouse 

 

Honors  

Sierra Adkins 

Grace Browning 

Allison Feltz 

Kaylynn Green 

Hugo Herndon 

Ella McCalip 

Seth Tyler  

8th Grade Honor Roll 



The Parish Vocation Committee would like to thank the 5th graders for helping with a special Easter project.  

Each 5th grade student wrote a prayerful message to a seminarian at Bishop Simon Brute Seminary.  They 

put their note in an egg with a piece of candy.  The committee will put the eggs in Easter baskets and give 

them to the men at Simon Brute Seminary.   

The seminarians will be preparing for final exams after Easter.  This gift shows them our support during this 

time.   

Thank you to 5th grade teachers Mrs. Lally, Mrs. Wormald, Mrs. Wolfley and their students for helping us 

with this project.  We would also like to thank each of the classrooms all their teachers for their prayers, 

cards and letters that they have sent to their special seminarian throughout the year.  This means so much to 

these special men.   

Parish Vocation Committee 



2018-2019 CHOICE Scholarship “Voucher” update 
 
The student application process for the State of Indiana CHOICE voucher opens on Thursday March 1, 
2018.   Appointment slots to bring in your 2017 tax return plus any supporting documentation that you might 
have for non-taxable income like child support or legal settlements, etc. will be available on Tuesday morn-
ings Wednesday afternoon’s and Thursday early evening’s starting March 6th thru March 29th. Attached is the 
link for you to sign up for a time.   If these times will not work for you or if you have questions, please contact 
Meg Horcher at mhorcher@stbindy.org or 317-882-0724 Ext 253.  

Here is the link for the 2018-19 Income Guidelines for the voucher: https://www.doe.in.gov/sites/default/
files/choice/2018-2019-choice-income-guidelines.pdf 

The pathways to be eligible for the voucher have not changed since last year.  Here is the link for more infor-
mation: 
https://www.doe.in.gov/sites/default/files/choice/03-17-18-cs-student-eligibility-june-2017.pdf 

Our application process reflects current law and may be subject to change after the current session of the IN 
General Assembly.  
 
Link to sign up for Appointment to Apply for 18-19 School Voucher: 
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f084fa5a92ea3f49-appointment 

529 FUNDS NOW AVAILABLE FOR PRIVATE K-12 SCHOOLS 
A new provision of the Tax Reform bill recently enacted allows funds from a 529 plan to be utilized for K-12 
private school tuition. In the past, funds from 529 plans were restricted to college education expenses. 
Starting in 2018, withdrawals of up to $10,000 annually to cover tuition in elementary and secondary schools 
are allowable. 529 plans vary from state to state and here is a brief description of the Indiana 529 plan at 
https://www.collegechoicedirect.com/home/federal-tax-reform-update.html 
 
This new availability of funds provides a unique opportunity to save for private school expenses and you are 
encouraged to speak with your financial adviser regarding the advantages of the 529 plan. 
 
This information was in the Roncalli newsletter on Friday February 16, 2018.  Keep this in mind when you are 

paying your tuition/fees for St. Barnabas.  If you have more questions, I would go to the website noted 

above. 

Qualify for an Education Expense Deduction 

Did you know that… if you have a dependent child enrolled in K-12 private school or who is home-schooled, 
you may qualify for a deduction based on education expenditures for that child.  

Expenditures include tuition, fees, textbooks, and school supplies. If you are eligible, this deduction is $1,000 
per qualified dependent. Details can be found in at http://www.in.gov/dor/reference/files/ib107.pdf. 

 

mailto:mhorcher@stbindy.org
tel:(317)%20882-0724
https://www.doe.in.gov/sites/default/files/choice/2018-2019-choice-income-guidelines.pdf
https://www.doe.in.gov/sites/default/files/choice/2018-2019-choice-income-guidelines.pdf
https://www.doe.in.gov/sites/default/files/choice/03-17-18-cs-student-eligibility-june-2017.pdf
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f084fa5a92ea3f49-appointment
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0012KLkzDApekgVVH7sX_MgIfXo_RBnUImiWYRnGTU6-iQFa4RmLuFXfIjmdbyimhRp0sO1XOiNZCEkoM6Q44pcz7SWFULlHKkjboDnNdy-ne6wgBSm505CMyq2f24eF7tPQqYQ0yk0HrPHSP1fhVTvSbTJgmNgMTqoIn52bdHpREwfscgQuv5hqWbUa9Aq_fgoqY8tavpw252_P1xYjbnDx_s98-A704GZo6yz
http://www.in.gov/dor/reference/files/ib107.pdf


St. Barnabas Day of Service      

T-Shirts 

Just $5.00 

Orders due by Friday, March 30th 
 

Front  

  of shirt            

                                           Back  
             
                           of shirt 

∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞∞ 

Day of Service T-Shirt Order Form 

Gray Shirt w/Black Lettering 

Each T-Shirt is $5.00. Please make check payable to St. Barnabas. You may  

order as many as you like, please indicate sizes needed below. 

DEADLINE: Friday, March 30, 2018 

Name:________________________________Homeroom:____________ 

Youth Sizes:     Adult Sizes: 

____XS     ____XS  ____XLarge 

____Small     ____Small  ____2X 

____ Medium    ____ Medium ____3X 

____ Large    ____ Large ____4X 







 

 

 

When shopping Amazon, you can make money for St. Barnabas by going to Amazon smile instead. The first time you 
use it, you will need to choose St. Barnabas as the organization you want donations to go to. Amazon will then give a 
percentage of your purchase price to our school. Simple! 

Your Amazon prime account still works. It is exactly the same shopping. The same prices. Did I mention it is exactly the 
same?  For the next 2 weeks, Amazon will triple the reward amount, so now is the time to make those purchases you’ve 
been putting off.   

Amazon Sign In 

https://smile.amazon.com/










Roncalli High School will again offer many different sport camps this summer for elementary age student ath-
letes currently in grades K-8. These camps are conducted by members of the Rebel coaching staff and serve 
to provide fundamental instruction in each sport as well as a wonderful opportunity to have fun in a friendly 
and nourishing environment. 
 CAMPS for BOYS in 2018: 

Basketball 
Cross Country 
Football 
Wrestling 
Baseball 
Soccer 
Volleyball 
Lacrosse 

 CAMPS for GIRLS in 2018: 
Basketball 
Cross Country 
Volleyball 
Softball 
Soccer 
Gymnastics 
Cheerleading 
CO-ED CAMPS in 2018: 
Golf 
Tennis 
Swimming 
Diving 

The cost for each camp is $50 per camper/per session.  Registration begins March 1.  Information/
Online Registration is available on the Roncalli High School website:  www.roncalli.org/athletics/
AthleticCamps    For more information, please call the athletic office at Roncalli High School 
(788-4094 or 787-8277 ext. 263). 

RONCALLI WRESTLING 

As CYO Wrestling Season comes to an end.  Want to remind you of the opportunity to continue wrestling 
with Rebel Wrestling Foundation (Roncalli's Wrestling Club).   Practices for Grades K-12 are on                    
Tuesday and Thursday 4:15pm-5:30pm.  All workouts are ran by RHS Head Coach Wade McClurg and his 
staff.  Rebel Wrestling Foundation will also do some spring club competitions/meets if you are interested in 
getting more matches.  If you are interested in joining the club please contact Coach McClurg at 317-501-
8306 or wrestling@roncalli.org.  

Attention All 8th Grade Parents of Future Roncalli Rebels  

Earn money towards tuition through the Future Foundations Program! 

Roncalli offers registered families the opportunity to work events at Lucas Oil Stadium and Victory Field in 
order to earn money towards tuition. We are currently filling our schedules for the Indy Eleven at Lucas Oil 
Stadium and the Indianapolis Indians at Victory Field. A percentage of all money earned is also contributed to 
the school's Endowment. If you or any family/friends would be interested in working these events, please 
contact Jeff Traylor at jtraylor@roncalli.org or (317) 787-8277, ext. 203. 

http://www.roncalli.org/athletics/AthleticCamps
http://www.roncalli.org/athletics/AthleticCamps
mailto:jtraylor@roncalli.org
tel:(317)%20787-8277





